
Announcements 

The Sixth Sunday of Easter       Year A 
Sunday, May 21, 2017 
 

Thank you EVERYONE for your support of the  
The Clothing & Textile Recycling Drive! 
We collected 19, 372 pounds of textiles,  
raising funds for Religious Education in our parish. 
 
The Annual General Meeting will be held at the Parish Hall,  
Sunday May 28 at 2 pm. 
All parishioners are welcome and encouraged to come review the previous year’s 
actions and consider improvements for next year…  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


